
 

WEST BUTTERWICK PARISH 

COUNCIL 

 

 

COUNCILLOR VACANCY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a casual vacancy has arisen 

on West Butterwick Parish Council.  

 

If you are interested in applying for co-option onto the Parish 

Council, please contact the Clerk for an application form.  If you 

wish to know more about the role of a Parish Councillor prior to 

submitting the application form, please contact the Clerk for an 

informal discussion.   

 

The deadline for the return of the application form is Friday 4 

April 2025.  Any applications will be considered at the next Full 

Council Meeting to be held on Monday 14 April 2025.  

 

C Boyall 

C Boyall  

Proper Officer 

 

 

For an application form please contact: 

 

Clare Boyall Clerk and RFO 

Email: clerk@westbutterwickpc.org.uk 


